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Redesigned Remote Check-In Interface 

Effective May 16th, 2025 

Orange County Superior Court Announces Upgraded Remote Check-in Interface 

The Orange County Superior Court is excited to announce the launch of an upgraded 

Remote Check-in interface, effective May 16th, 2025. This update introduces a re-

designed layout and improved user interface, enhancing the ease with which parties 

can access court services remotely. 

Background: 

The Court’s Remote Check-in feature is designed to allow attorneys, litigants, and other 

parties to check in for their hearings without having to appear in person. The updated 

interface continues to provide convenient access to court proceedings while introducing 

new enhancements to elevating the user experience. 

What’s New 

Starting May 16th, 2025, the Remote Check-in interface will include: 

 A more intuitive and streamlined layout for easier navigation. 

 Enhanced accessibility features to improve user experience for all parties. 

These improvements reflect the Court’s ongoing commitment to innovation, 

accessibility, and public service excellence. 

For More Information: 

To learn more and access the remote appearance check-in, please visit the Court’s 

website at www.occourts.org. 

 

 

http://www.occourts.org/

